
We hope you all have a restful 
Easter.

Congratulations Megan for completing 
your Level 3 qualification in Childcare. We 
wish you the best of luck in your new job, 
which you will be starting after the 
Easter holidays. You will be greatly missed 
by all the team and the children. 

This half term, the Preschool children have been 
learning about Growing. We have found out how 
plants grow and how we grow.  

This term the Nursery room have 
focussed on farms, farm animals, 
growing and special people.  We have 
also celebrated Chinese New Year, 
St David’s day, St Piran’s day and St 
Patrick’s day, where we joined in with 
the Preschool room for a range of 
different activities. 

With the cold, 
wet weather, 
the children will 
still be going 
out to explore 
the garden, so 
please 
remember to 
supply your 
child(ren) with 
named coats, 
hats and welly 
boots! 

Mylo – 1  James – 3 
Rafe – 3  Bodhi - 3
Orla – 4  Aisling – 3 

We have a few birthdays to     
celebrate this half term…

We are still working really 
hard on getting our Sensory 
room up and running and we 
are nearly there now!

We are also pleased and 
excited to announce we have 
a new focus with the way we 
deliver our music times. Not 
only are we going to deliver 
our own music sessions but 
we are planning to join with 
the school music department 
as well.  


